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From: Graeme&Liff's emails 
Sent: Saturday, 30 October 2010 12:52 PM
To: VIC Redistribution
Subject: Murrindindi being shifted to INDI

Importance: High

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

To whom ever it concerns ( apart from all of us in Murrindindi) 
 
Aside from the total lack of information within the Murrindindi Shire area regarding this proposal, the timing is 
abysmal! 
All of those who were directly or indirectly affected by the 2009 fire event feel our roots, our support, our 
understanding and our sense of cohesion has been gained from the close connection with the Goulburn and its 
surrounding shires and towns.  
To break these links, even only symbolically, at this critical time during our recovery would be detrimental to the well-
being of a large number of people just starting to come to grips with the rest of their life.. 
 
I beg you to consider the social cost in such a move at this particular time and to delay consideration of this change 
for at least another 24 months. 
 
A very concerned and still fragile recoveree 
 
Graeme Blakey 
26 Grandview Crescent 
Kinglake  3763 
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